
MAURITIUS BAR ASSOCIATION 
 

 

 
 

Dear Friends,  

The Bar Council has arranged to fast-track the processing of Work Access Permit applications for 

Barristers who intend to attend their office to prepare for the resumption of business.  

Those of you who intend to apply for a Self-Employed Work Access Permit for this purpose, please 

make your application via the beSafeMorris website on https://besafemoris.mu/ 

Once your application has been successfully lodged, you will receive an Application ID.  

Take screenshot of the Application ID and send it by whatsapp on 5257-7289 during working 

hours.  

 

Varuna R Bunwaree Goburdhun 

Secretary of the Bar Council 

12 May 2020 

https://besafemoris.mu/

